
April 23, 1958 
 
Dear Professor Ferrater Mora, 
 
I am very glad you can come on Friday, May 2, and can make it for lunch. We will be 
happy to greet you. I have a meeting from 10 to 11 but I will otherwise be completely 
far before lunch and will assist you in my office – Gilmon 2098- at any time suitable to 
you. All of us look forward to meeting you. 
 
I have had my share of early spring colds, which has made havoc of my 
correspondence. Please excuse my not writing before. It is poor Renée’s turn this 
week, but he is getting back on his feet. After this ransom paid to the change in 
weather, spring is a most welcome season to the hard winter we have had this year. 
 
It will be a great pleasure to see you. 
 
Cordially 
 
[Signatura] 


